2025 Quilt Challenge

Hooray for Holidays!

The Quilting Bees Study Group would like to invite you to join the RVQG 2025 Challenge
Project. We challenge you to make a quilt project that is designed around a holiday of your
choice. We thought about the traditional “Christmas in July” theme and then decided... Why
limit to just one holiday? The calendar is filled with holidays, and we are not limiting to just
bank holidays! We think the challenge will be more interesting if some folks select the more
unusual holidays. For example, did you know that March 16th is National Quilting Day? Or that
July 7th is World Chocolate Day? Or that September 19th is Talk Like a Pirate Day? So, let’s
have some fun with the holidays! Whether traditional holidays or more fringe holidays, hooray
for them all!

Here are the guidelines you are required to follow:

- Sign up and pay the registration fee of $2 to participate.
- Incorporate a holiday theme in your challenge project.
- Any size quilted item is an acceptable entry.
- Be ready to share your finished project on July 15, 2025.
- You can sign-up for the challenge at the guild meetings or contact Jean Woller
(meaplacito@gmail.com) or any other Quilting Bee to sign up outside of a meeting.

The packets contain no fabric, but the money collected will help fund some prizes instead.

Let the creativity flow!


mailto:meaplacito@gmail.com

